
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Priory News 2019           

July                                 

Dear Parents, 

 

It’s incredible to believe that we have so few 

days left to this term – where has the year 

gone? We have had another busy year at Priory 

- with much to enjoy and celebrate. 

 

You will have received your child’s annual 

report on Friday last week – we hope you find it 

informative. This year, we have emailed it to 

you, ensuring it arrives safely in your hands. If 

you haven’t already, please check your emails 

for this, if you haven’t already done so! 

 

We still have a lot of events taking place before 

the end of term – most of which are mentioned 

in this newsletter. Don’t forget the term ends on 

Wednesday, 24th July. 

 

We have enjoyed hearing about our Year 6’s 

visits to their new secondary schools. We wish 

them all the very best as they leave us to start 

the next stage of their education. We will miss 

them! 

 

Staffing  

 
We are looking forward to welcoming Miss Burley to 

the teaching team in September. Miss Burley will join 

the Year 3 teaching team. 

 

From September, Mr Coles will also be changing his 

name – he will become Mr Emmess. 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Y4 Parents Art Gallery   16th July 

Y6 Bowls Sporting Event   18th July 

Y3/4/5 Disco            18th July 

Y6 Leavers Disco           18th July 

Y4 Cambridge Trip           19th July 

Y6 Leavers Play *CHANGE OF DATE*     22nd July 

Music Assembly    23rd July 

 

End of Term          24th July 

 

Autumn Term Starts                  4th September 

   

 

Attendance 

 

Whole-school attendance is currently 96.8% - this is 

great!!  

September Music Lessons 

 

You will be sent an information booklet soon about the 

music tuition on offer next year. 

 

Lessons with peripatetic teachers carry a charge – 

and letters from them will be sent home in September 

to all children who express an interest. 

 

Please return your slips to the school office by 

Monday, 22nd July. 

Music Assembly 

 

We will be holding our third music assembly of 

the year on 23rd July at 9.30am. 

 

Parents are welcome to join us for this 

assembly. Parents of children involved will 

receive an additional letter about this. 

Summer Fete  

 

The Summer Fete was a great occasion – and 

another way for us to celebrate our 50th 

Anniversary.  

 

Thank-you to FOPJS for all their hard work in 

making the event such a success. Together, they 

raised just over £5000 for the school – which is 

fantastic! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meals  
 

The cost of School Meals will continue to remain 

the same as this year for 2019-20: 
 

Children’s meals will be £2.30 

Adult meals will be £3.00 
 

Please Note: All meals must be paid for in 

advance – this will still be done online using Pupil Asset. 

 

A reminder that no meals will be supplied unless payment has been received in advance.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 County Maths Challenge 

 

Well done to our Year 5 Mathematicians who 

represented our school in the recent final of 

the county maths competition, held at Duxford 

Air Museum. 

 

They competed tremendously well, and were 

one of the fastest teams on the relay challenge 

round.  

 

 
 

Year 4 Parents in Art Project 

 

Our Year 4 children have been busy preparing 

some beautiful art work to create a life story 

montage of one of their parent’s lives. They are 

superb!  

 

Behind each piece of art is a very personal 

story – and we hope that you will love them as 

much as we do. 

 

Very soon, they will be sharing them with 

parents – please come along to the Year 4 art 

gallery on 23rd July in the afternoon, 2.30pm – 

3.10pm  

Summer Concert 

 

Our 50th Anniversary Summer Concert was held last week in the school hall.  It was an evening for all to be 

proud of – with fantastic performances from all the children involved – well done to all involved! 

  

We were also treated to a special performance from one of our teachers – Mr Snape! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely Summer holiday – see you in September! 


